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   Spring Break   
 

Spring Break is coming up! School 

will be dismissed early Friday, 

March 15th at noon to kick off the 

break early. School will continue 

to be dismissed March 18th-22nd. 

Regular school days will resume 

starting March 25th. Please be safe 

and enjoy the break! 
 

 

School Supplies 
 

Is your child running low on 

school supplies? Several students 

appear to be running low on good 

pencils, erasers, and paper. Take 

time over the break to ask your 

child if they need additional 

supplies to finish out the school 

year strong! 
 

Managing Money 
 

This month our little geniuses will 

be learning about budgeting and 

spending! Students will research 

and compare prices for different 

life essentials to build a monthly 

budget based on a monthly 

income! If you get a chance, share 

with your child about your 

monthly budget! 
 

Spring Food Drive 
 

Our school is participating in the 

Craighead County Spring Food 

Drive! Starting March 1st, our class 

will be collecting non-perishable 

items. The food drive ends on 

April 22nd. Our class goal is 

240 cans of food! If you are 

able, please donate! 

 

March Birthdays 
 

We have a lot of March 

birthdays this year! 

Happy Birthday to the 

following individuals!  

 

 Christi March 3rd 

 Greg  March 3rd  

 AdahAnn March 8th  

 Aaron  March 22nd  

 Leah   March 29th 

 Arnold March 30th  

Canned Items 
Other 

Unperishable 

Vegetables Boxed Pastas 

Soups Sauces 

Canned Meat Mac ‘N Cheese 

SpaghettiOs  Oatmeal, Grains 
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